
MARCH 10 MARCH 11 MARCH 12 MARCH 13 MARCH 14

Dry Grad Parent
Meeting

7:00pm in the Learning
Commons at LCI

Advisor lessons for
course selection

Course selection opens in
PowerSchool for students

Registration opens in
PowerSchool for parents

Grade 10 Parent &
Student Info Night 

See page 2 for details

Bookings for Parent
Teacher Interviews

Close

Grad Applications
are Due

Parent Teacher
Interviews 

5:00pm-8:00pm
See below for details

No School for
Students

Parent Teacher
Interviews

10:30am-12:30pm
See below for details

MARCH 17 MARCH 18 MARCH 19 MARCH 20 MARCH 21

No School for
Students - PL Day

Advisor lessons for
course selection

MARCH 24 MARCH 25 MARCH 26 MARCH 27 MARCH 28

Course selection closes in
PowerSchool for students

Registration closes in
PowerSchool for parents

Online Safety
Presentation

See page # for details

BOOKINGS OPEN: MON., MARCH 3, 8:00AM
BOOKINGS CLOSE: WED., MARCH 12, 12:00PM (NOON)



Go to the LCI website and click on the PowerSchool button on the right side1.
Click on the Create Account tab, then click Create Account bottom in the
bottom right

2.

Fill in the information for your account, and then add at least 1 student3.
You will need an access ID password for your student - if you do not have
them, please call the office at 403-328-9609 and we can get those for you

a.

Once you’ve added all students, scroll to the bottom of the page and click
Enter

4.

You should get a message starting with Congratulations if you account
creation was successful

5.

For full detailed instructions on how to create a parent PowerSchool
account, click here: https://lci.lethsd.ab.ca/download/200232

LINKS:
To go to PowerSchool to complete the registration form:
https://ps.lethsd.ab.ca/public/
To view the SchoolEngage User Guide: https://www.lethsd.ab.ca/download/439797
If the above links do not work, please click here to visit the Lethbridge School
Division website to access the links above: https://www.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/www-
lethsd-ab-ca-parents-register

For the 2025/2026 school year, registration forms will be completed through
SchoolEngage. Forms will be available to complete starting Tuesday, March 11, and
will remain open until Tuesday, March 25.

If you currently have a parent PowerSchool account, you already have access to the
forms through the SchoolEngage button in PowerSchool.

If you do not have a parent PowerSchool account, YOU MUST CREATE ONE BEFORE
COMPLETING THE REGISTRATION FORM.

If you have a PowerSchool account and are having troubles getting into it, please call
the office at 403-328-9606.

Try to do as much as you can on a computer,
or on the web browser on your phone. 

The app does not work as well and can sometimes cause issues

https://lci.lethsd.ab.ca/download/200232
https://ps.lethsd.ab.ca/public/
https://www.lethsd.ab.ca/download/439797
https://www.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/www-lethsd-ab-ca-parents-register
https://www.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/www-lethsd-ab-ca-parents-register


March 11
Extended Advisor for course selection
Course selection opens in PowerSchool
Parent registration open in PowerSchool 

March 25 Course selection closes in PowerSchool
Parent registration closes

April 14 Grade 8 to 9 Parent Orientation Night for LCI at 7:30pm

May 5-16 2025/2026 prerequisite checks to be completed in Advisor

Tuesday, March 11, 2025 | 7:30pm Large Gym at LCI

LCI would like to encourage all parents and students who will be new to grade 10 next
year, to come out and hear about a variety of topics specifically pertinent to them.
This information evening will be held on Tuesday, March 11, 2025, at 7:30pm in the
Large Gym at LCI. 

Topics to be discussed are:
- Course Streaming (Dash 1 vs
Dash 2 vs Dash 3)
- Graduation Requirements
- Earning Credits
- Spares & Timetabling
- Academic Expectations
- Academic Consequences
- 20 Level Classes in Grade 10
- Work Experience Opportunities
- Summer School & PE

Grade 10 comes with a new set of challenges and opportunities and LCI would like to 
be proactive in informing
parents of what those
challenges and opportunities
look like.



Recently there have been lots of issues with pedestrian safety and vehicles not yielding to
pedestrians throughout the city. For the month of March, members of TRU, the CPO’s and the
Alberta Sheriffs are going to do a project focusing on pedestrian safety in and around schools in
Lethbridge.

One of the key issues we’ve observed is pedestrians, especially students, not being fully aware of
their surroundings before crossing streets. This lack of attention poses a significant safety risk, as
distracted pedestrians may not notice oncoming vehicles, even in designated crosswalks.
Additionally, vehicles traveling through school and playground zones are often not as vigilant as
they should be, leading to unsafe conditions for children and other pedestrians. Speeding and
distracted driving are prevalent problems in these areas, further exacerbating the danger.

To help pedestrians cross safer, it’s crucial that we encourage a
greater level of awareness and responsibility. Pedestrians should be
reminded to:

Always use designated crosswalks when available and wait for a
clear signal, if applicable.

1.

Make eye contact with drivers before crossing, ensuring they are
seen and acknowledged.

2.

Avoid distractions such as mobile phones or headphones when
crossing the street.

3.

Look both ways even when at a crosswalk, as some drivers may not
stop or may be unaware of the pedestrian right-of-way.

4.

Objectives of the project is to educate pedestrians (including their parents)
on safe crossing practices, as well as enforcing these areas to deter
nuisance type behaviours (vehicles parked across crosswalks or blocking
driveways) and high risk driving behaviours (speeding, distracted driving,
unsafe u-turns, failing to yield to pedestrians). 

Tomorrow, Tuesday, March 11, will have an
alternative bell schedule with an extended Advisor. 

This is for students to attend advisor and receive
any help they may need when making their course
selections for the 2025/2026 school year. 



Friday, March 15
Regional SV Girls Basketball: LCI vs. HTA @ LCI
Regional SV Boys Basketball: Western vs. Salisbury @ LCI

Friday, March 15, and Saturday, March 16
Provincial Wrestling Championships in Calgary

Saturday, March 16
Regional SV Girls Basketball Final @ LCI

The Alberta Law Enforcement Response Teams (ALERT) Internet
Child Exploitation (ICE) unit is welcoming
parents/guardians/caregivers to attend an evening information
session on the realities of internet child exploitation in Alberta,
and strategies to navigate these issues in an open and
collaborative way with children.

The event will take place on March 27 at 7 p.m., inside the Casa
Community Room at 230-8 St. S.

Thursday, March 27, 2025 | 7:00pm
230 8 St S | Casa Community Centre

Please click here to view the poster for more details.

https://lci.lethsd.ab.ca/download/490987


Any student intending on graduating this year must complete
the following form.
 
DUE DATE: March 13th, 2025
 
LINK: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=Y4sOPE7mjUykDx0hO2cEcpMuQ52eV3hAt793vo2YiUJUMFgwMjRaSUo1TVE0TVAyNk1IU0dKVEIxOC4u

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Y4sOPE7mjUykDx0hO2cEcpMuQ52eV3hAt793vo2YiUJUMFgwMjRaSUo1TVE0TVAyNk1IU0dKVEIxOC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Y4sOPE7mjUykDx0hO2cEcpMuQ52eV3hAt793vo2YiUJUMFgwMjRaSUo1TVE0TVAyNk1IU0dKVEIxOC4u

